PAT MCCRORY

DONALD R. VAN DER VAART

MICHAEL SCOTT

Waste Management

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

October 6, 2016

Mr. Lance Norris, Public Works Director
Town of Chapel Hill

405 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd

Chapel Hill NC 27514

RE:  Chapel Hill Police Department Property
828 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd
Chapel Hill, Orange County
NONCD0001486

Dear Mr. Norris:
Thank you for responding to my comments on the July 28, 2016 Phase Il Remedial Investigation Work Plan
and for submitting the requested revisions. The newly revised Phase Il Remedial Investigation Work Plan

has been approved. Please proceed with the investigation as outlined in the work plan.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at (919) 707-8371 or
amy.axon@ncdenr.gov.

Sincerely,

Qwa Chen—

Amy Axon, Hydrogeologist
Superfund Section, Inactive Hazardous Sites Branch
Division of Waste Management

ecc:  Curtis Brooks
Steven Hart

Qu Qi
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